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MAY BANK HOLIDAY 2020—VE DAY 

Further to an announcement made by the Government the Early May Bank Holiday will be moved from 
Monday 4th May to Friday 8th May 2020, which marks the 75th anniversary of VE Day.  VE Day will 

be celebrated from Friday 8th May over a 3-day weekend.   

INSET DAY—STAFF TRAINING 

Prior notice that Creswick will be closed on Monday 9th September and Monday 14th October due to Staff      
Training 

Can parents please ensure 
that they check their child’s 
hair for head-lice over the 

Summer holidays, and treat 
accordingly 

 

 

Singing club has now finished for the term.   

Details of new clubs running  will be sent out at the beginning of September.   

Clubs that have been arranged are: Gymnastics, Street-Cheer (Details have previously been 

emailed) 

MOVING ON 2020 

For information about moving to secondary 
school for September 2020 (current year 5) 

information will be available at 
www.hertfordshire.gov.uk/admissions after 

1st September 2019. 

This will include dates for open evenings for 
secondary schools and details of how to   

apply and when  
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CRESWICK PTA 

SUMMER FAIR -  SATURDAY13th JULY  
        

Check out our new Facebook page—here we will post information about our events and what we are 
funding.  Make sure you like and follow us to keep up to date with what’s next with Creswick PTA. 

https://fb.me/creswickpta 

 

FINAL CALL TO WIN £50 FOR YOUR CHILDS CLASS!!! (We could do with a couple more people for 
the 12-2 slots) 

 

 This year we are running a competition for the class that can get the most parent/carer volunteers. The 
class with the most volunteers on the day will win £50 to spend collectively on what they wish—maybe 
an end of term treat? Please fill out the below survey if you can help https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/

L5QY79R  

 

SUMMER FAIR PROGRAMME COMPETITION - Thank You to those who entered the competition there 
were some great entries.  The Winning entries were from Mia Torres-Lynch from Year 5 and Isabella 

Grover from Reception.  Look out for their winning designs on the Summer Fair Programme and see them 
on our Facebook page https://fb.me/creswickpta  

 

 

PTA Summer Fair Raffle 

Look out in your children's book / school bags for a book of raffle tickets to our Summer Fair 
Raffle.  There are some fabulous prizes to be won including £100 cash, Tickets for Pub in 

the Park food festival, Thai cooking classes and many more! .  If you would like to buy them 
please fill out the counterfoil and return with the money to the new PTA POSTBOX outside 
the school office by this Friday.  There is no obligation to buy and you do not have to pur-
chase all 5 tickets. Please also return unsold tickets to the post box as we have to account 

for the numbers sold and we can also then sell them on the day of the fair this Saturday! We 
look forward to seeing you there and thank you for your support!  

Look forward to seeing you at the Summer Fair this Saturday! 

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/L5QY79R
https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/L5QY79R
https://fb.me/creswickpta
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MILK ORDERS FOR AUTUMN TERM (SEPTEMBER—DECEMBER) 

 Cost is £18.98.  Milk must be ordered by Thursday 11th July 2019.  No  

orders will be taken after this date. Please remember to order milk for 

your child even if they are entitled to Free Milk.  

 

 

CURRENT YEAR 2 PUPILS : As your child is nearing the end of Year 2, if you are entitled 
to Free School Meals it is now the time to apply for Free School Meals for year 3 on-
wards.  If an application is not made, your Free School Meals will be stopped and you 
will have to pay for dinners from September onwards.  The website to visit to apply is 

www.hertfordshire.gov.uk/freeschoolmeals. 

 If you need any help please let the office know and they will be happy to 
assist you. 

PKSA HOLIDAY CLUBS 

29th July—2nd August 2019 

12th August—16th August 2019 

27th—30th August 2019 

For further information about costs and timings please visit the PKSA website 
(pksa.co.uk) or contact them at 020 3633 2557/info@pksa.co.uk 
 
 

Please ensure that all dinner money accounts are brought up to date  

ASAP.  Please contact the office to find out how much is outstanding 

mailto:info@pksa.co.uk

